
	
	
	


20 Oct 2021
Mr Mickey Mouse
5 Skelton Lane

Woodhouse

Sheffield

S13 7LY
Dear Mr Mouse
Dr ……..;has asked me to write to you following a review of your medical records and it appears that you are due for a cervical screening (smear test). Each day, over 12,000 people in England have their cervical screening test and the majority have a normal result – together we can stop cancer before it starts.

Your test will only take a few minutes to complete; please call the surgery now on …………and we can book an appointment and help us to help you.

We are working hard to keep all our patients and staff safe through the Coronavirus pandemic; it is still important to attend screening appointments and to get medical help when you need it.

Please ignore this letter if you have made an appointment and already joined the 7 in 10 people in (CHANGE TO AREA) Sheffield who have had their cervical screening test. 

Yours sincerely

Practice Administrator


